
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week 

in class has been ‘Creativity’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 

Come to school – it’s really cool! 

Be on time – it helps you shine! 

 
 

Our Christian Value this week is 

Forgiveness  

 

 

 

Class 1 Newsletter 
 

Friday 03.10.25 

We are so proud of the children’s performance in Autumn 

Praise! They were full of excitement and did such a wonderful 

job sharing their work with you. Well done! 

Reception 

We have had a busy few weeks in Reception. We are thinking 

about how Harvest is celebrated across the world and how we 

can give thanks and share what we have. In Maths we have 

been comparing size and length and choosing a method to 

sort buttons, eg by shape, size or colour. We have been 

learning some facts about England and Wales and looking for 

them on a map. We have learned quite a few phonemes and 

are putting them together to read simple words. We are 

looking forward to sharing our skills with you when reading 

books start to come home! 

Year 1 

In English, we’ve been enjoying Harry the Happy Mouse. Jaxon 

did brilliantly, stepping into the role of the sad Frog, which 

gave us the chance to ask questions and understand using the 

character more deeply. In Maths, we’ve been exploring whole 

numbers and learning how they can be split into parts (the 

part-whole model). In RE, we learned about the Jewish festival 

of Sukkot and even made our own Sukkah shelters.  

 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

Sunday 12th Oct 10:30am – Harvest 

Service at St Christopher’s Church - 

all welcome  

Wednesday 15th Oct – LEP 

photographing Reception 

Wednesday 15th Oct – Open Evening 

for prospective families 

Thursday 23rd Oct – Harvest 

Celebration Day (see below) 

Friday 24th Oct – Break up for half 

term at 3:15pm  

Tuesday 4th Nov – Reopen at 

8:45am  

 

  

A quick reminder about morning drop-off (Year 1). We kindly ask that all caregivers say goodbye at the Y1 door 

rather than coming into the Year 1 cloakroom. This helps the children continue building independence with their 

belongings, makes supervision easier, and supports our Safeguarding policy. Parents should only come into the 

building if invited by a member of staff. Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 Harvest Celebration Day - 23rd October 

This year for the Bishop’s Harvest Appeal we are supporting people in the Free State of 

South Africa to care for each other and their environment. Please wear the colours of the 

South African flag (£2 donation, including sweet treat). We’ll also be making recycled crafts 

details to follow. 

 

You’re always welcome to pop in during Open Door on 

Monday afternoons, send notes in with your child, or 

email me at a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk. For urgent 

messages, please contact the school office. 



 

 

Reception Certificate Winners 

 

 

Year 1 Certificate Winners 

 
Curriculum Awards 

 

Nova-Rose – for amazing storytelling. 

Callidora – for showing great creativity in all her 

learning. 

Curriculum Awards 

 

Tommy – for excellent answers in Maths. 

Polina – for super sounding out and blending in 

reading. 

 

Christian Value/Diamond 9 Certificate 

 

Lilly-Anna – we are Thankful to have you in our 

class! 

Nova-Rose – Amalie says that Nova shows 

Compassion. ‘She’s always helping me’. 

 

Christian Value/Diamond 9 Certificate 

 

Laila – for being Thankful. 

Lewis – Max said that Lewis showed Courage. He was 

upset coming into school but then got on with his day 

and was brave. 

 

Star Writer 

 

Aria – for fantastic letter formation. 

Ollie – for excellent writing of c and o. 

Star Writer 

 

Elsie – for going the Extra Mile with your Harry speech 

bubble. 

Freya – for remembering your capital letters and full 

stops in your sentences. 

 

 

 

Well done on letting your lights shine so brightly! 

 

 


